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19th March, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Changing to the Summer Uniform

Starting from 26" April, 2021 (Monday) students have to change into the
summer uniform. Students have to prepare for it in advance. If the weather is still cool,

students may put on a V-collar deep blue woolen sweater. Thank you for your

cooperation.

Yours faithfully, !’

(\ /

Dr. Chu Kai Wing

Principal

This circular is posted on the school website (http://www.ccchwc.edu.hk) Archives / Letter to Parents
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